March 2017

Dear Mayor Brown and City Councillors,

North Talbot Historical Park

We the undersigned are requesting that the City of London purchase and dedicate 661-667 Talbot Street (former site of Locust Mount and the Precise Blood Monastery) to open space so to expand the riparian zone along the Thames River Natural Heritage Corridor and establish a historical park to celebrate London's original young and talented entrepreneurs who played a fundamental role in establishing the City of London, including the history of local First Nations and Antler River.